
 

 
Annual Parish Meeting 

Thursday May 12, 7.30pm 
 

Save our Sunningdale 
 

The proposed plans to install traffic lights at Chobham Road and 

Broomhall Road junctions onto the A30 and the Royal Borough’s 

intention to introduce charges for Sunningdale’s car park will 

impact on the vibrancy and character of the village. 

Take the opportunity to tell Councillors what you think about these 

proposals at the Sunningdale Parish Council Annual Parish Meeting, 

at Lynwood Care Village, Rise Road, Sunningdale, SL5 0AJ.   

 

 

   01344 874268  Email:  info@sunningdaleparish.org.uk 
www.sunningdale-pc.org.uk 

 

APM will take place at the invitation of Lynwood Care Village in the Berkshire Suite, Cedar Lodge.  

Attendees can park outside Lynwood Court. 

You are invited to stay for refreshment at the end.    

Please RSVP to info@sunningdaleparish.org.uk so we can cater accordingly. 

http://www.sunningdale-pc.org.uk/
mailto:info@sunningdaleparish.org.uk


Save our Sunningdale 
Sunningdale Parish Council is committed to protecting the character of our 

village as well as the viability of our shops and businesses. 

It is very concerned that the proposals will result in increased congestion and 

a loss of badly needed car parking spaces as well as deterring residents and 

visitors from using Sunningdale’s amenities. 

Chobham Road and Broomhall Road junction traffic lights  

Sunningdale Parish Council supports its retailers and businesses in their concern for: 

 The character of our village, keeping it convenient for shopping and parking, and resisting 

urbanisation, faster vehicle movements and more traffic signs. 

 The proposed traffic scheme will increase congestion due to the proximity of both sets of 

proposed traffic lights to the Sunningdale railway level crossing which services daily 100 

trains, 13,991 vehicles and more than 800 cyclists and pedestrians (Network Rail consensus). 

 Several car parking spaces will be lost on Chobham Road which will have a detrimental 

impact on the nearby shops and businesses reliant on customers being able to park. 

 

Residents and visitors to be charged to park in Sunningdale 

The Royal Borough planned to introduce car parking charges in the Sunningdale car park, but will 

now be consulting with the public prior to implementation. 

Sunningdale businesses and Sunningdale Parish Council are worried this will deter residents and 

visitors from shopping and eating out in the village. 

If you oppose these new charges you can sign the e-petition to oppose charges at 

http://petitons.rbwm.gov.uk/sunningscarparks.  

 

Weight limit of 7.5 tonnes over the Chobham Road Bridge is not being enforced.  

In order to enforce this,  the Borough in conjunction with the Parish Council seek to introduce a 

Lorry Watch scheme which will involve recording those vehicles which are breaching the weight 

restriction, for the Borough Council to follow up on compliance. Volunteers are needed for the Lorry 

Watch.  

For more details please contact The Clerk at Sunningdale Parish Council on 01344 874268 

You can discuss your views about these and any other matters at the Sunningdale Parish Council 

Annual Parish Meeting on Thursday, 12 May, 2016 at 7.30pm.   

RSVP if you plan to attend so that we can inform our hosts on numbers.  

 

http://petitons.rbwm.gov.uk/sunningscarparks

